Hey Band Alumni!
We kept working and found a better spot for our pep band along the parade route. | am excited to
announce we will be located in the front lawn of the Cheatum House on Holden Street rather

than at the end of the parade route, putting us right in the center of all the activity! Here are the new
plans:

« Meet at the Cheatum House on Holden Street just behind Audrey J. Walton Stadium at
8:00am. We will have coffee and donuts as we prepare for the parade.
« At 8:45am, we will begin playing for those arriving at the parade.

« Rather than play in a crowded space on the bandwagon, we will set up a pep band staging
area to allow for social distancing and play between bands as they march by.

« We will meet at Hendricks Hall Auditorium at 11:50am for band awards.

« After the Awards Ceremony, we will follow the band into the stadium and find our seats to
watch the pre-game activities.

« We will sit in the reserved area next to the band during the game.
« We will join the band at half-time on the field for the fight song.

« All are welcome to the home of Susan and Neal Seipp for sandwich fix'ns, wine, beer and soft
drinks after half-time in their backyard at 508 Wildwood Court in Warrensburg.

Please let us know your plans by completing an RSVP at Homecoming 2021 - Google Forms. Hope
to see you there!

Your Band Alumni President,
Bret Fischer


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1S4Ui_I-Fzg3HYCXYg6PzmVCSCudwT9RNYL7zzocp4Yk/edit

